WYNCROFT SURGERY

PATIENT SURVEY RESULTS & ACTION PLAN 2013

_____________________________________________
Thank you to all the patients who took the time to complete our patient survey, your input is very much appreciated.   

PRACTICE SURVEY

The Practice designed a survey for patients registered at Wyncroft Surgery to complete.  90 questionnaires (approx. 4% of our population) were given out and 55 (61%) were returned.  The survey was available to all patients attending both surgeries from Monday 11th February until Tuesday 26th February.  The survey was published when agreement was reached by the surgery and members of the Patient Participation Group (“PPG”).
PPG

In January 2013, the practice held a meeting with the PPG core members and the Practice Managers to discuss, which issues are a priority and to include these in the 2013 Patient Survey.  The priorities were the waiting room and the car park facilities.

Following this meeting a questionnaire was devised and distributed to all PPG members for comments and approval.

Once the survey was completed, the report was analysed by the Practice Manager and discussed with the clinical and non-clinical staff.

A meeting was held on Tuesday 5th March with the Practice Managers and two core members of the PPG.  The practice survey results were discussed and the following action plan agreed.

ACTION PLAN

An action plan has been agreed based on feedback from the survey and the meeting held on 5th March with members of the PPG. The survey clearly shows issues around the waiting room, car park and the availability of a lady doctor at the surgery. 
To address these issues the surgery will take the follow action:

1. We are currently arranging to renovate the waiting room by decorating, changing existing flooring and purchasing new seats.
2. The pothole at the entrance to the surgery is the responsibility of the local council. We reported our concerns in December 2012 and have constantly chased this up with the council and are on the waiting list for this to be actioned.  We have also sent a complaint via e-mail.   
3. We are currently in the process of recruiting a lady doctor and will inform patients as and when we have appointed the appropriate candidate.

A further meeting will be held in the summer, the practice will notify members of the PPG via e-mail and will display a poster in the waiting room.
